NTPUD may change election
format

North Tahoe Public Utility District board of directors may
change the election format to an election at-large model like
what South Tahoe Public Utility District just did.

An online survey is asking district customers what they think.
It will be available until Sept. 15.

The board will vote Oct. 13.

Since formation in 1948, the NTPUD has elected its five-member
directors by specific “seat numbers” serving staggered four
year terms.


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/06/ntpud-may-change-election-format/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/06/ntpud-may-change-election-format/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ntpudelection

